
  
 
Recall Notice: Atlantic Salmon Portions with Seafood Stuffing 
 
Effective: May 27, 2025 
 
Details: Santa Monica Seafood is voluntarily recalling Atlantic Salmon Portions with Seafood Stuffing 
because it may contain undeclared soy. Upon notification from the supplier, ALDI immediately removed 
impacted products from store shelves. 

 
Product Description: 

Product Name UPC Code Size Use/Freeze By 

Atlantic Salmon Portions with 
Seafood Stuffing 

4061459716313 16 oz June 2, 2025 

  
Affected Region(s): Select ALDI stores in Arizona, California, and Nevada 
 
Manufacturer/Supplier: Santa Monica Seafood and Ethos Seafood Group LLC 
 
What Customers Should Do: Discard the product immediately or return it to their local store for a full 
refund.  
 
Questions: Contact Santa Monica Seafood at 1-800-969-8862 or marketing@smseafood.com, Monday-
Friday 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. PDT.  

Members of the Media: Contact ALDIPR@zenogroup.com for additional information. 
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